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PAWC MEETING 
 

DATE:    Thursday, March 7 

TIME:    9:30 AM 

PLACE:   Community Center 

PROGRAM: Master Gardener speaker  

            Spring Planting 

 

DON’T FORGET TO BRING:  
 

Loose change to donate to PAWC 
operating fund 

 
Ink Jet Cartridges 

 
Christmas lights for recycle  

 
Books for “Book Sale”  

POA  
MANAGEMENT OFFICE HOURS 

 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

and Friday: 
8am—5 pm 
Wednesday: 
9 am—6 pm 

 
Accounts Manager  
Jeri Harness 
936-856-4927 

GATE 

E-mail address for guard 
building: 
gate@suddenlinkmail.com 

E-mail your  guest list 

Phone 936-856-5753 

Save yourself a trip. 

NEXT POA MEETING 

Thursday, March 14 

 6:30 PM 

 Community Center 

All property owners are 
welcome to attend. 

www.pointaquarius.com 

POA BLOG 

POA/COLLECTIONS 

We have been really 
busy making deposits 
which is a very good 
thing. 

There are approximately 
60 residents taking ad-
vantage of the monthly 
payment option. 

Repair work on tennis 
court lights in pro-
gress. 

Looking into new pump 
for Natures Trail pond 
fountain.  

Tennis court surfaces 
being power washed. 

Thanks to the Women’s 
club for the new flags 
for the front of the 
POA office. 

ACC 

2 Driveway expansions 

1 Home start 

2 Patio Covers 

1 Fence 

1 New Window 

Deed Restrictions 
 
No parking of any vehi-
cle, including boats, boat 
trailers, campers, RV’s, 
golf carts or any other 
type vehicle off a resi-
dent’s driveway is al-
lowed. 
Jeri Harness 

Point Aquarius POA 

Property Manager  

 

MEN’S GOLF LEAGUE 

We are looking for golfers to 

start a Point Aquarius Men’s 

golf league. The format will 

be 9 holes starting May 1 in 

the morning once a week. If 

interested, contact Al Morin 

by April 1-936-89-4717 or 

morin_a@msn.com. 

 

PAWC TRIP PLANNED 

On Thursday, March 28, members 

of PAWC are planning a trip to 

The Museum of Fine Arts, Hous-

ton to view the exhibit POR-

TRAIT OF SPAIN: MASTERPIECES 

FROM THE PRADO. 

Houston is one of only two 

cities in the world to have 

this exhibit visit. Brisbane, 

Australia is the other. The 

exhibit shows the development 

of painting in Spain from the 

16th through the 19th centu-

ries. We will see changes in 

society, culture, politics and 

religion. Some of the artists 

included are Goya, El Greco, 

Murillo, Velazquez, as well as 

some European artists who in-

fluenced art in Spain such as 

Rubens, Titan and Tielpolo. 

We will carpool, leaving the 

Marina parking lot at 9 am, 

touring at 10:30, then have 

lunch in the museum coffee 

shop (good soups, salads, 

sandwiches and more; reason-

able priced). 

COST: $15 for seniors; op-

tional headphones for $5; gas 

contribution to your driver; 

and lunch. It may be a bit 

less because general admission 

on Thursday has an under-

writer, but the exhibit is our 

main cost. 

If you would like to come, 

please email: 

Schubert.ann@gmail.com. In-

clude first and last names, 

phone numbers, emergency con-

tact and their phone number. 

 

 

 

NATURES TRAIL 

Thanks for all my helpers (Charlene 

Walling, Liz Kessler, Lynn Shah). We 

had a good work day cleaning the 

beds and pruning the shrubs. All the 

azaleas are starting to bloom and 

the trees are sprouting. Come enjoy 

the trail. 

Judie Pedigo 

PAWC Beautification Chairman 

936-856-3663 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

Those who can laugh without cause 

have either found the true meaning 

of happiness or have gone stark rav-

ing mad. Norm Papernick 

The Constitution only guarantees the 

American people the right to pursue 

happiness. You have to catch it 

yourself. Benjamin Franklin 



 

PAWC CRAFT CLUB 

The Crafty Critters meet at 

10 am  every Wednesday in 

the PA Community Center. 

 

If you have any questions 

about the club, please call 

Carol Lorch at 890-6508.  

RECYCLE 

Save aluminum cans (no 
pie pans or aluminum 
foil). Cans are like 
“money in the bank” for 
your community. 

All money is used for 
beautification of Point 
Aquarius.  

Call Merri Holloway-890-
8780 or Cora Shannon-856-
2994 for “pickup”. 

BINGO 

Every Tuesday, 1:30 PM at 

Community Clubhouse. $1 per 

card.  Residents and guests 

can play. Call Diane Carad-

ine for more information at 

936-856-2654. 

BRIDGE 

Beginners-9:30 am Mondays, 
Community Center 

Call Karen Ward 856-0530. 

 

Singles-2nd Thursday, 1 pm, 
Community Center 

 

Partners-3rd Thursday, 1pm, 
Community Center 

Call: 

Shirley Lovinggood 

856-2842 or 

Valarie Collins 856-3092 
for more info. 

Exercise Classes 

Aerobics classes Monday, 
7:30-8:30 am 

Zumba classes Friday, 7:30-
8:30am. 

Tai Chi class Tuesday & 
Thursdays 7:30-8:30 am. 

Wear comfortable shoes, 
bring a mat or towel, & 
bottled water. 

Contact Midori Liu 856-2648 

for more information. 

All classes are at the 
Community Center. 

 

NEWSLETTER VIA E-MAIL 

To receive the Newsletter 

via e-mail in PDF format, 

call 936-890-5070 or e-

mail the editor at  

effie.wheeler@yahoo.com. 

This helps  save money 

on ink and paper. Then 

you’ll be able to  

enlarge the print to any 

size  you need to make 

it easier for you to 

read. 

 

MARQUEE POSTINGS 

To post messages on the 

marquee, send your re-

quests two weeks in ad-

vance to: 

pamarquee@gmail.com 

REMEMBER: It is impor-

tant that you give 2 

weeks notice before you 

want your message to ap-

pear to help avoid post-

ing conflicts.  

 

WELCOME TO THE LAKE 

 

No new residents this past month 

 

PALS welcomes all new residents with a packet of community infor-

mation and a Point Aquarius Resident Directory.  If we show no 

phone listing for you in the directory or your number has changed, 

send an email to pointadirectory@gmail.com with the new informa-

tion. 
 

BOOK CLUB 

The next meeting is March 

12, 10am at the home of Lyn 

Akin. 

The book is any book by Ken 

Follett. 

For more info, contact Mary 

Ellen Saltsman, 856-7275. 

The Point Aquarius Women’s Club thanks its advertisers for sponsoring this newsletter, but does not endorse any adver-

tised products or services.  

 
 

Point Aquarius Women’s Club Recycle Project 

 
Save:  

Aluminum cans (includes pie pans & 

aluminum foil) 

Inkjet printer cartridges 

Christmas Tree lights 

 

Monies collected support: 

Newsletter, Marquee 

PAWC Scholarship Fund, Montgomery 

County Women’s Center 

Beautification of Nature’s Trail Park 

 

Call Irene for pickup of your recycle 

items at 936-890-6819. 

 

PAWC BUNCO 

The PAWC Bunco group meets on the 3rd 

Monday of the month at the Community 

Center at 2:00 pm. Contact Irene Mayen 

at 890-6819 if you would like to play. 

Heavy Trash Pick Up  

March 27 

 
Every fourth Wednesday of the 
month. Tree trimmings and/or 
fallen limbs must be cut in 
4’ lengths. Bundles may not 
weigh more than 50 lbs. Items 
must be on your property, not 
on  vacant lots.  

MUD BOARD MEETING 

The Point Aquarius MUD Board meets the 

third Tuesday of every month at 5pm at 

the MUD building. Decisions made at 

these meetings re very important to all 

of us, especially in these difficult 

economic times and for years to come. 

Get involved. 

 

THIS AREA AVAILABLE FOR A NEW AD 

$40 FOR ONE MONTH 

$200 FOR SIX MONTHS 

$400 FOR ONE YEAR 


